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Sent: 03 June 2020 11:58

To: Planning

Subject: FAO Katrina Lamont Application number 2020/1764/P, 17 Oakford Road NW5
Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Sir/Madam
Re: Application number 2020/1764/P, 17 Oakford Road NW5

I live at 19 Oakford Road (next door to the property in question).
I am concered about the approval of the proposed adaptation of a dormer window, my property, would be
overlooked by the new design and my privacy compromised.

I would also like to raise a serious concern about the process surrounding approval of this separate planning
application, which seems to have been approved without due time and consideration given to comments and
objections. The application for the dormer window was only registered on 28 May and decided on 2 July without the
legal time for comments allowed.

There is also a previous planing application for the same property that has not yet been decided on.In regard to the
previous application for works on an extension at the back of number 17, | submitted comments and my that any
roof terrace that might be be subsequently installed as a result of the existing plans in the future would encroach
considerably on my property's privacy and sight lines.

| would appreciate hearing back from you as a matter of urgency.

Regards,



